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The proposed PacWest Smelter in Newport, WA is a bad idea. It will have a negative impact on the
environment and people of this area. It is being proposed to be built too CLOSE to schools, water
resources, and a pristine area. The proposed site would contaminate the air, water and the land. We
already have a problem here regarding air stagnation and this would just add to the problem. This
area depends on tourism and this proposed site would impact this revenue for the area. Please
consider these factors in your review.
 


